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As a voter in Oregon, I oppose any measure to return to in person voting. Voting by 

mail allows people with disabilities, the elderly and people who lack transport, time off 

work, need child care, etc., to vote without undue stress. Voting by mail is efficient, 

accurate and supportive of a thriving democracy where everyone participates. 


